
With the 2024-2025 rates season just around the
corner, don’t forget to update your contact details
with the Shire.
If you have changed your postal address, contact
number or email, please visit our website or head to
the Shire Administration Office to update your
contact details now or visit our website:
www.wongan.wa.gov.au/forms/eratesupdate-my-
details/17
Did you want to receive your rates via email? Sign
up for e-Rates at the same time using the link
above.
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CURRENT ROADWORKS
CONSTRUCTION CREW - Shoulder Grading
on Yerecoin South East Road followed by
Moonijin West Road and Manmanning Road.
Working in convoy. Traffic Management in
use.
MAINTENANCE GRADERS - Area 1 - Elphin Korraling
Road, Kondut West Road and Lake Hinds North
Road. Traffic Management in use.     
Area 2 - Shoulder Grading with Construction Crew.
MAINTENANCE CREW - Pothole Repairs, Signs and
Guidepost Maintenance on Yerecoin South East
Road and Moonijin West Road. Traffic Management
in use.
TOWN MAINTENANCE - Various Street Cleaning
and Footpath Maintenance. Traffic Management in
use.

UPDATE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS

SPRINKLER SWITCH OFF

UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS

STAY IN  TOUCH
08 9671 2500
www.wongan.wa.gov.au
shire@wongan.wa.gov.au
Cnr Quinlan Street & Elphin Crescent
PO Box 84
Wongan Hills WA 6603

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

Ordinary Council Meeting
Wed 24th July - Council Chambers - 3pm

Catch up with the CEO & Councillors
Wed 7th August - CRC Library - 4.30pm-6.30pm

2024-2025 WASTE CALENDAR
Avon Waste have released the new 2024-2025
Waste Calendar. Please see page 6 for a copy of the
calendar. Alternatively, please visit the Shire
Administration Office for a printed copy.

If we all work together and switch off our sprinklers,
we’ll save around 5 billion litres of water this winter.
For over a decade now, over 90% of Western
Australians have shown their support by switching
off before 1 June and letting mother nature take
care of their gardens, saving water for our drier
months. Make sure you have already switched off
your sprinklers this winter.
Winter brings cooler temperatures and lower
evaporation rates, meaning the plants in our
gardens don’t need as much water. Most lawns also
go dormant over winter, so you can leave your
sprinklers off and let the rain take care of your lawn
and garden instead.
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NATIONALS WA PARTY VISIT
Mia Davies MLA, member for the Central Wheatbelt
for the Nationals and Lachlan Hunter visited
Wongan Hills on Monday. Lachlan is the endorsed
Nationals WA candidate for the Central Wheatbelt
area for the upcoming 2025 State Election, it was
great to meet him and share some of our concerns
regarding matters which impact our community. 
Mia and Lachlan met with Councillors and the Shire
Executive Team, as well as visiting the Wongan Hills
Seniors Recreation Centre to meet with community
members to discuss issues we face.
Mia Davies MLA and Lachlan Hunter acknowledged
the current struggles for regional towns, for the
limited housing supply which causes various issues
for our community and many more across regional
WA. 
Lachlan also mentioned his interest in potentially
cycling in the upcoming Bike it to Ballidu Gravel,
the community event that has put our Shire on the
map across WA. Who knows, we might see Lachlan
in fancy dress costume on Saturday 21st September,
taking part in the big race...stay tuned!


